
 

The Tucker Redfern Pediatric Trauma Symposium is cancelled for 2020 due to unforeseen 

circumstances. Upcoming live conference opportunities to obtain pediatric credits for 2020 in 

Springfield include:  

 

• Tucker Redfern tribute at the David Miller Memorial Trauma Symposium to offer 

additional pediatric topics. Symposium is October 22nd and 23rd at White River 

Conference Center. 

 

• Child Abuse Mini Symposium and Mandated Reporter Training on April 23rd, at 

Mercy Hospital Springfield. 

 

Registration and symposium information can be found at 

www.mercy.net/springfieldTDO   
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